
Town Board Meeting  
January 14, 2019 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Supervisor Joan Hilgendorf called the meeting to order. Supervisors Bob Eisenman and Bill Jelinek were present. 

Chairman Kevin Koth was absent. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$100,151.23 Equipment Fund - 
$187,549.37; General Savings Account - $2,703,200.17; Tax Money Collected - $2,703,116.27; Checking Account - 
$120,498.92; Cemetery Fund - $100,813.58; Re-Evaluation - $45,000.00; Bleachers - $2,081.57 and Greenwood 
Cemetery CD - $12,405.79.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly Meeting on December 10, 2018 Eisenman/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion 
passed 3-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #5490 through #5513 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0 
 B. Operators license for Sarah Ingman Jelinek/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0 
 
 
Plan Commission: 
 A. Approve a request for a major Condominium at Duck Point located in part of Government Lot 9, of Section 21, 
 part of Government Lot 3, and of the Northwest 1/4 of the Southwest 1/4 of Section 22, all of Township 35 North, 
 Range 6 East, Town of Bradley, Lincoln County, Wisconsin. Eisenman/Jelinek motion to approve the request with 
 the condition that septic's will be brought to conforming standards before selling any cabins. Motion passed 3-0 
 
Town Hall: 
 The proposal from Bob Weinberger to replace the tile in the back hallway and men's bathroom in the amount of 
 $1,696.00 Eisenman/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0 
 
Road Report: Cutting on Kings Road has been completed. Letters will be going out to the residents on Belliveau Road 
regarding any tree cutting that will be discussed at the February Board meeting. There was talk if it would be beneficial to 
purchase a mower so the town could keep up on the mowing of the shoulders, at this point that will be put on hold. 
Mohawksin, Ridge, Bayview and Eagle Road are at the top of the list for road work so they will be out marking trees in 
that area for cutting to prepare for future road work. Discussion was had on the need to look into replacing the five yard 
truck this will also be put on hold for now. Mr. Germano will be given a permit again to put gravel down on Tamarack Lane 
as he last did in 2015. 
 
Items for February agenda: Blacktopping the parking lot near the trash/recycling compactors and working on the walls in 
the back shop area. 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:08PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


